
 

90% of materials from this site are recycled or re-used  
 

Highway Improvements works around 

Henrietta House 

Westminster City Council is improving the streetscape around Henrietta House 

including Henrietta Place, Wimpole Street & Welbeck Street. 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused 

and we will endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum. 

 

Thank you for your patience.   
 

For information about the works on-site, 
please contact: FM Conway on 01732 600 
700 or email  
customer.care @fmconway.co.uk  

To provide a cleaner, brighter and safer environment    

 

These improvement works include: 

• Reconstruction of footway;  
 

• Removal of vehicular crossover on Wimpole Street. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

To accommodate these works footway sections of Henrietta 
Place, Wimpole Street and Welbeck Street will be 
directionally closed with footway diversions in place for the 
respective phases of works. Additionally, there will be a lane 
closure of the eastbound traffic lane on Henrietta Place, with 
traffic lights to regulate the traffic while the works are being 
carried out.  

For general information about 
the scheme, please contact: 
Steve Tse, Programme and 
Contract Manager, on 
07811238504 or email 
stse@westminster.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

  Programme dates: September 2021 – October 2021 
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STREETWORKS PERMIT NUMBER:  CT02266155538-02, 
CT02236568914-02 & CT02247988165-02 
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